
THANKS AND WELCOME

The Editor, Editorial Board, and Board of Directors of The Fibonacci Association wish to

express their sincerest thanks to Dr. Russ Euler and Dr. Jawad Sadek for their outstanding

service as editors of the Elementary Problems and Solutions section of The Fibonacci Quar-

terly. Their work on the Elementary Problems and Solutions goes back to May 1, 2000. We

extend our best wishes to them in their future endeavors.

The new editor of the Elementary Problems and Solutions section of The Fibonacci Quarterly

is Dr. Harris Kwong. Beginning immediately, all correspondence for the Elementary Problems

and Solutions section, including new problem proposals and solutions to past problems, should

be submitted to

Dr. Harris Kwong

Department of Mathematical Sciences

SUNY Fredonia

Fredonia, NY 14063

Email: kwong@fredonia.edu
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